
 

 

 

             

Southern Regional Middle School 

Student Bulletin 

 

Friday, December 2 

 

 

Attention Students: 

Chaperones are not provided for after-school sporting events. Students are not allowed to stay after 

school to attend sporting events. If you wish to attend, you must go home and have a parent or guardian 

bring you back to school and stay with you during the sporting event. Students are NOT permitted to 

walk to the high school or WaWa after school. If you have questions, please come to the Main Office. 
 

Payments for the 7th Grade trip to the Liberty Science Center & Dinner Cruise are now due.  If you are 
planning to attend, please bring in your payment. 

 
Attention National Junior Honor Society Members: 
Wreath orders are due TODAY, December 2nd.   Please place your wreath order in the basket in the 
main office. 

 

Builders club will be meeting today, Dec. 8th and Dec. 15th in N-8 after school. We will be making 

Christmas cards for the community. Any questions see Mrs. Browning or Mrs. Cosentino 

 
Attention Student Council members: 
We will meet December 5th in the cafeteria and December 12th in room C-7. Any questions, see Mrs. Manna 
or Ms. Heinz. 
 

There will be a SHOP Club meeting in the cafeteria on Monday, December 5th for our Christmas Project. 
 

WE HAVE A CORRECTION FOR SPIRIT WEEK SO PLEASE LISTEN CAREFULLY: 

 

Week one -  

Monday will be Crazy Sock Day 

Tuesday will be Twin Day 

Wednesday will be Team T-shirt Day 

Thursday will be Tie-dye Day 

Friday will be Grade 8 – Dress up day (dress up) and gr 7 Dress Down day (relaxed) 

 

Week two will be the week before the holiday break. Stay tuned for those days later this month.  

 


